
 

 

 

 

Year 7 Bushcraft residential trip on Thursday 9th and Friday 10th October 

 

All children attending the Bushcraft Residential Trip need to be in school for 8am on Thursday 9th October 

meet in the school canteen.  Here is a link about their residential trip including a kit list and all the 

information you need.   

Info for Parents | Castle Howard | 2 Day Trips - The Bushcraft Company 

Please note we are due to arrive back at Philips High on Friday 10th Oct approx. 5pm and ask that all 

students are collected from school when we arrive back.    

 

Kind Regards 

Philips High School 

 

https://thebushcraftcompany.com/info-for-parents-castle-howard-2-day-trips/

